BRUNSWICK COUNTY

BOARD OF ELECTIONS

75 Stamp Act Drive NE · Building H PO Box 2 · Bolivia · NC · 28422 www.brunswickcountync.gov/elections

Phone: 910-253-2620 Fax: 910-253-2618

elections@brunswickcountync.gov

December 8, 2023

Re. Membership in the U.S Alliance for Election Excellence

Dear Sophie,

I hope this letter finds you well. After careful consideration, I have made the difficult decision to no longer continue as one of the centers for excellence. With the upcoming busy election cycle, I find myself unable to dedicate the time and attention required to contribute fully to the invaluable work that the organization is doing.

I want to express my sincere gratitude for the opportunity to serve as an inaugural center for election excellence. Being a part of the Alliance has been a rewarding experience, and I am truly thankful for the connections I have made. The knowledge and insights gained from working alongside dedicated professionals have been invaluable, and I am confident that the relationships forged will continue to benefit me in the future.

I appreciate your understanding of my current circumstances and hope that my departure does not hinder the Alliance's progress. I wish the organization continued success in all its endeavors, and I am confident that the important work on election excellence will thrive in the capable hands of the dedicated team.

Thank you once again for the opportunities and experiences I have gained during my time with the U.S. Alliance for Election Excellence. I look forward to staying connected and supporting your efforts in the future.

Sincerely,

Director